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          May 26th 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Alice the Musical was a fantastic way to end the term. The staff, cast and crew did a fantastic job in 

putting on such a great show. Thank you to all the parents and family members who supported the 

production this year. A special mention must go to Ivy and Mabel’s grandmother who created the 

scenery and all the props. They are exquisite and definitely Broadway standard! 

Nuts in Lunches 

A reminder that nuts should not be in packed lunches – this includes Nutella spread and Pesto sauce. 

Please also check the ingredients on cereal bars to ensure they do not contain nuts.  

Dropping off – Cars 

The neighbour who lives next door to the school has phoned twice in two weeks to complain that 

cars keep parking across the drive of the house or using their drive to turn around. Please refrain 

from doing this and be considerate to our neighbours. Thank you. 

Assistance Dogs 

If you or a family member has an assistance dog and would like to attend a school event, this must be 

agreed by me, prior to the event happening. We will request documentation that the dog has been 

trained by a recognised provider. 

Message from Rev T 

Families are welcome to join our informal Pentecost/Whitsun gathering this Sunday (May 28th) at 

3.30pm at St John’s Barham with refreshments and a chance to just ‘be’ with room for children to 

explore. 🕊️  

School Photos 

School photos will be on the first Friday back after half term (Friday June 9th).  Children will need to 

come to school in their normal school uniform. They should bring a change of clothes for 

PE/swimming if required. 

Some fine weather is forecast next week so I hope you all have a lovely week’s break. School re-

opens for children on Wednesday June 7th. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alison Higgins        


